Llansilio Pertholey PTFA

Supporting our school
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unifrom swap a1etg Back in December 2021 the children
Please can you donate any used, good condition o I
leanuniorm o the officeGardy'sJumper, n produced lovely self-portraits which were

Skirts, Trousers, P.E Kits, book bags etc

put together to make wonderful
calendars. We also supported the school
to collect all the colourful donations
which were raffled off in the colour
hampers. These were our biggest
fundraisers for this year.

SWAP Info

"Coins, Disco and Y6 Leavers"

The fundraising we have done this year has
enabled us to buy the commemorative Jubilee
coins for the children, provide a very successful
FREE whole school disco, and fund special treats
for the Year 6 Leavers.

We are also about to complete our first
Uniform Swap in conjunction with the
school. Thank you to everyone who has /[ is
going to donate and help out!

Be Kind, Be The Best You Can Be

Ef] @LlantilioPertholeySchoolPTA



Next Year-...

We have a lot of ideas for next school year, such as the Book Sale,
School Lottery, Pub Quiz, Curry Night, School Disco’s, and -
hopefully more!*

New Parents and Carers

gWe are looking forward to welcoming Reception
children and their grown-ups ready for next
year. If you know any people who are joining our
B school, please direct them to our PTFA Facebook
lpage (@lLlantilioPertholeySchoolPTFA), or to any
. member of the PTFA for more information. We
would love to get some new faces and ideas on
board. Please get in contact with us. All are
. welcome - mums, dads, grandparents, carers,
jetc.

Have your say in what we do!

We are aware that things have been a bit quiet over the last few years due to the
pandemic, and we would like to change this, but that does mean people getting involved.
Please be reassured that this does not mean you have to volunteer all your time to the
PTFA, but if there is anything you can offer - ideas, a venue, time etc, it would be readily
accepted.

We run meetings roughly once a half term. All meeting dates will be shared via our
Facebook page.

Our AGM will be held shortly after the new school term starts - watch out for dates.

We sent out a short survey last year, and would like to thank everyone who completed it.

The results show that Non-School Uniform days, Film Nights and Disco’'s are the activities
that were enjoyed the most, and there were suggestions for sales, fairs, and entrepreneur
events, so we endeavour to make them a part of our plan for next year.

Making cashless donations has also been highlighted as a good option for the future... so
watch this space!

Do you have a business that could support the PFTA

and School? Could you offer raffle prizes, or a space

for a quiz [ curry night, or a skill that we could “sell”

(such as sugar crafting, cooking, wood turning. Think

“an evening with”), could you provide something for

an event (e.g. Bouncy Castle), and have advertising
at that event? If so, PLEASE get in touch!

*please note that all the ideas are depedent on collaborative working with the school, parents/ carers, children, and COVID
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Parties
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With your help we
raised
22222



